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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Joe_Morgan@URSCorp.com
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2009 5:30 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: Jcos@chevron.com; Jacob_Henry@URSCorp.com; Rachel_Naccarati@URSCorp.com
Subject: CPL Sunol Site

Mr. Wickham, 
 
I wanted to update you with regard to the operation of the SVE system at the CPL Sunol site. An SVE system was operated from 
December 22nd, 2008 through the week of February 6th, 2009. As you may recall, the SVE system used electricity as a power source 
rather than the use of a propane powered generator. During routine O&M on February 10th, 2009, Stratus, our subcontractor, 
discovered that PG&E had turned off the power service to the SVE system sometime after February 3rd, 2009. URS investigated the 
issue and learned from CPL that the invoice from PG&E had been held up in CPL's accounting system, causing PG&E to discontinue 
service. 
 
At this time, URS decided to have Stratus remove the SVE system from the site for two reasons. First, CPL was unsure when PG&E 
would be paid and to date the issue has not been resolved. CPL is actively working to resolve this issue. Second, the URS/Stratus 
contract work order term of service expired and URS decided to retain another contractor.  
 
URS has actively been seeking a new subcontractor and is in the process of contracting with Mako Industries to continue SVE system 
operations. URS received a bid from Mako March 24th, 2009 for the SVE system and will begin developing a plan for Mako to install 
a new SVE system at the site in the near future. We will notify you when we have the replacement SVE system operating. 
 
Please contact me with any questions or concerns. 
 
 
Joe Morgan 
 
Joe Morgan III 
Senior Project Manager 
URS Corporation 
1333 Broadway, Suite 800 
Oakland, CA 94612 
 
Telephone - 510-874-3201 
Fax - 510-874-3268 

This e-mail and any attachments contain URS Corporation confidential information that may be proprietary or privileged. If you receive this message in 
error or are not the intended recipient, you should not retain, distribute, disclose or use any of this information and you should destroy the e-mail and 
any attachments or copies. 

 


